
 

 Wednesday November 2 

Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day 

 Tuesday & Wednesday November  8 & 9 

Student Led Conferences 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 Thursday November 10 

Remembrance Day Service at 10:00 

 Friday November 11 

No School - Remembrance Day 

 Monday November 14 

No School - Admin Day 

 

 Tuesday November 15 

Picture Retake Day 

 Monday November 21 

No School - PD Day 

 Thursday November 24 

K - 12 Report Cards Sent Home 

Grade 12 Finance Fair at Boissevain School 

 Wednesday November 30 

Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm 
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Remembrance Day Service 

We are able to host the community for our Remembrance Day 

service this year. 

This year’s service will feature our Grade 3 -5 choir and our Senior 

Band as well as several members of the community. 

The service will start at 10:00 am in the South Gym. 

KPAC News 

Just in time for Christmas Gift Giving! 

Thirty-one Bags Fundraiser! 

November 1-14 

Watch for more info on how to support Killarney Parent Advisory Council with your order! 
 

KPAC's Cozy Closet is in need of new or gently used socks, 

waterproof mitts and boy's winter jackets. 

We will be set up in the south foyer of the school during 

Student Led conferences on November 8 & 9 for drop off! 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 



Mark your calendars - Save the Date!  

The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! 
To adapt to our changing needs, Scholastic has developed a combo Virtual / In-person Book Fair to 

provide an opportunity for our students and families to experience the joy of reading together. 
 

The book fair is a great opportunity to get some early Christmas shopping done or 
have some new books over our winter break! 

Our In-person Book Fair will take place on: 
 DATE: November 8 & 9 
 TIME: 9am til 8pm 
 LOCATION: School Library 

We be open during Student Led Conferences this year!  

If you are unable to attend the in-person book fair but are interested in buying some books or the book you or your child was 
interested wasn't at the book fair you can use our virtual book fair link. The profits will still come to our library. 

When it’s time to shop, visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link: 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5183628 

 Before our Fair begins, click the link to: 
SAVE it to your browser 

WATCH videos of popular new titles 
PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 
The profits of the book fair this year will be going back into the classrooms! We will use the 

profits to buy books for our classroom teachers so our kids not only have new books in our library but in our classrooms as well! 

Happy reading! 
Mrs. McGill 
Your Friendly School Librarian 

Westman Youth Choir 

The Westman Youth Choir is made up of approximately 

50 grade 10, 11 and 12 students from across the 

Western Manitoba region who are chosen by an audition 

process. They then spend 2 weekends at Clear Lake 

learning the music, before heading out on a Westman 

tour of 9 performances. Killarney School had six students 

who were selected to be members of the choir. 

Congratulations to Emily, Graeme, Kendra, Elle, Elora 

and Kealani - this is an incredible accomplishment! 

Graeme, Kendra and Elle also had the opportunity to 

perform 2 pieces with the Brandon University Symphonic 

Band on October 25th at the Centennial Auditorium in 

Brandon. Each high school in the Westman area was able 

send up to 4 students. Congratulations to all of these 

musical students! 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5183628

